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Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parents 

We have had another exciting week in Foundation learning about Superheroes. The children have enjoyed dressing in 

superhero costumes and creating their own stories, which they acted out. Very exciting! In literacy, the children 

wrote about Batman and in maths we learned how to measure and compare length and height.  

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Our Easter bonnet parade takes place on Tuesday 26th March at 9.00am in the school hall. Parents and carers are very 

welcome to come along and watch the parade and the songs that we have been learning for you. Please could you 

send your child’s Easter bonnet to school the day before on Monday 25th March for judging by Mrs Beardwell. (secret 

hint, Mrs Beardwell loves to see child’s work on the bonnet!) There will be a prize for the best girl’s and the best 

boy’s bonnet in each class, and a chocolaty treat for everyone. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

This PTA run event takes place on Wednesday 27th March. Please could you send an Easter egg and £1 into school on 

that day. The children will take part in a giant egg hunt around school and the Easter bunny will be coming along to 

join in the fun! 

Cross Country Race 

This whole school event takes place on Thursday 28th March in the afternoon. The Foundation children will be the 

first to run at approximately 1.15pm and parents are welcome to come along and watch. We will run along the school 

field, out of the gate, around the bottom rugby pitch and back onto the school field. 

Things to Practice at Home 

 Read your reading book and put a comment into your record file. 

 Collect five objects from around your home. Can you order them according to length and tell your family 

about the longest, shorter, shortest. (Don’t forget that when you measure and compare, all of the objects 

have to start at the same place.) Then can you arrange your family in order of height, and tell them who is 

the tallest, shorter shortest, or the shortest, taller tallest. 

 Can you draw your superhero, and a villain and write a sentence about them both.  

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come and speak to a member of the 

Foundation team.  

Have a lovely Weekend.  

Regards 

The Foundation Team 

 


